
































TO:		Working Committees


		Probationers


		Division Chairpersons





FROM:		Tenure Review Committee





SUBJECT:	Early Granting of Tenure








The Tenure Review Committee views the probationary period -- and urges probationers and their working committees to regard it also -- as a period for developing a positive and helping relationship between the probationer and peers, for fostering the improvement of instruction, and for becoming more knowledgeable about the operations of the College and the community college system.  During this time, every effort should be made to help each probationer become a more effective member of the College community.





The Tenure Review Committee is reluctant to recommend tenure in less than three years.  The law, the Highline Community College Board of Trustees, and the purposes of the probationary period mandate a full three-year probationary period except in very unusual circumstances.





The Tenure Review Committee wishes to observe legal requirements.  Only the College Board of Trustees may grant or deny tenure, and they are on record as strongly favoring the full three-year period.  At their November 1974 meeting, the Board expressed their consensus that "the full three years be required for each probationer.  An exception might be made in the case of an unusually successful probationer, whose tenure might be recommended earlier.  Unless the probationer met this criterion, the full three year period is to be observed."  The intent of State tenure law is that each probationary period be three years, and the Attorney General's Office has recommended that tenure be granted only at the end of three years.  A probationer's status cannot be changed.  The first year probationer contract is a matter of public record which cannot be altered legally.  A temporary contract is not a first-year probation contract.





The information collected by working committees must be provided openly and completely to the Tenure Review Committee.  Concerns and needs for improvement, as well as strong points, should be detailed.  It is the Tenure review Committee's responsibility to recommend on granting of tenure to the President.  Tenure is granted, following the President's recommendation, by the Highline Community College Board of Trustees.  


